
Thursday 5th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 6 School Journey to Sayers Croft Monday 19th May - Friday 23rd May 2025

We are pleased to inform you that the Year 6 children will be going on a five-day residential School Journey to Sayers
Croft in Surrey. The children will leave early Monday morning (08.30am) and will return on Friday in the afternoon
(16:00.)

As in previous years, this will involve a range of activities to help prepare the children for the transition to secondary
school. The total cost of the trip will be £397 which includes the payment to Sayers Croft Activity Centre. The centre
offers:

● Three healthy meals per day
● Instructors
● Range of activities
● Accommodation

If you would like to secure a place for your child, we will require a deposit of £50 by 30th September 2024. You can
pay the remaining cost of £347 by the 30th of April 2025 in one installment or you are welcome to pay in smaller
installments of £50 per month from October to April. If you would prefer, you can also make three lump sum
payments of £115.67.

To secure your child’s place on the trip, payments should be made electronically via Weduc. Please note that we only
have 34 spaces available for this trip, so do ensure that you secure a place for your child if you wish.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough interest from parents and children and do not have a sufficient number of
children, we will not be able to proceed with the trip.

If you would like further information at this stage, then you could visit the website for Sayers Croft:
www.sayers-croft.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Ms Jenkins-Yusuf

Assistant Headteacher
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